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Press Release 
 
On Monday, February 15th, 2021, the Roscoe Collegiate ISD board of trustees voted 
unanimously to hold a special board election for the three seats that were up for election in 2019.  
RCISD did not hold a board election in 2019, therefore they will hold a special election for those 
seats in May 2021.  Those three seats will be up for election again in 2023.  After the 2023 
election, those same three seats will be back on four year terms.  These seats should not be 
confused with the four seats that were already up for regular election in May 2021.  The 
application period for the regular election ended on February 12th, however,  the application 
period for the special election is now open through March 1st.  You can find general election 
information in the school website:  
https://www.roscoe.esc14.net/page/School%20Board%20Elections 

 


